
Family & Friends, we have appreciated all the orders and support you have given Preston Hollow 
Caterers over the past couple years with the pickup meals. Unfortunately, due to rising product cost and 
the busy Holiday Season we will not being doing pick-up menus for the remainder of the year. We will 
have Holiday Feast menus posted on our website closer to Thanksgiving and Christmas. Thank you again 
for all your support! 
Thanks, PHC Management & Staff 
 


